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Coomera to Helensvale Duplication
Sunday work – Installing underground cables 

[bookmark: _GoBack]March/April 2017

Queensland Rail is duplicating the final section of single track on the Gold Coast line, between Coomera and Helensvale stations. The Coomera to Helensvale Duplication involves constructing 8.2 kilometres of track and eight rail bridges, installing overhead electrification and signalling systems, and replacing 3.8 kilometres of timber barrier fencing.

As part of construction of the new track and rail systems, Queensland Rail will be installing underground cables and conduits along the rail corridor between Coomera station and Beattie Road, Coomera.

Installing underground cables is scheduled to occur on Sunday 26 March and Sunday 2 April 2017, weather permitting. These works need to be undertaken on these days to meet project scheduling requirements. 

Overview of work
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Rail corridor between Coomera station and Beattie Road, Coomera
	Sunday 26 March and
Sunday 2 April 2017 7am - 5pm

	· Installing conduits and cables as part of track and rail systems construction
· Use of air compressors and generators 
· Construction vehicle movements in the rail corridor
· Access to rail corridor by project workers and vehicles.

	Residents near the rail corridor may experience noise from increased vehicle movements including the use of compressors, flashing lights and reversing beepers.  

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption.

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.



For more information about this project please phone 1800 664 484 (between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday), email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H
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